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LOCAL REDEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY  

FOR ROOSEVELT ROADS  

 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 

RFP 2023-002 
 

NOTICE DATE OF RECORD FILE 

July 31st, 2024 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL RFP 2023-002 DRY DOCK DEVELOPMENT AND OPERATIONS   

ROOSEVELT ROADS, CEIBA, PUERTO RICO. 

 

The Local Redevelopment Authority for Roosevelt Roads (hereinafter, the LRA) hereby notifies the 

cancellation of RFP 2023-002, issued on October 27th, 2023. The LRA has determined that it would be in the 

best public interest to cancel the RFP, pursuant to Section 6.14 of the RFP document and Section 28.00 of 

the LRA Regulation for Request for Proposals (RE: 9366). The LRA appreciates and understands that 

participating proponents went through great effort in preparing a response for the above-mentioned RFP 

and apologizes for any inconvenience this may have caused. 

 

*** 


